
From:  Barbara Mitchell <bjm@barbarajmitchell.com>

Sent time:  05/12/2020 04:41:40 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Please Extend the comment period
 

Dear Mindy Nguyen,
We are all in this together. It is difficult to move around. Please extend the 45 day comment period on the Millennnium
Partners’ “Hollywood Center”. We are largely still under lockdown for everyone’s health and safety. Please don’t let these
developers slide this through while we are all at home.  At least give us a chance to respond properly and in person.
Thank you for your thoughtful insight on this matter,
 
Barbara Mitchell
323‐467‐7503
2810 Belden Drive
Los Angeles, CA 90068
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